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Februa 29,1996

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject:LaSalle County Nuclear Power Station Units I and 2
Partial Withdrawal of Proposed Amendment to Facility Operating Licenses NPF-
1I and NPF-18, Appendix A, Technical Specifications
Option B to 10 CFR 50, Appendix J
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

References: (a) P. Piet letter to U.S. NRC, dated November 14,1995.

(b) P. Piet letter to U.S. NRC, dated January 4,1996.

(c) J. Stang letter to D. Farrar, dated January 11,1996.

In the Reference (a) and (b) letters, Comed proposed changes to the Technical Specifications for
Dresden, Quad Cities and LaSalle County to implement the equirements of Option B to 10 CFR
50, Appendix J. The proposed changes were approved by the NRC staffin Reference (c) for

Dresden and Quad Cities Stations.

Following subsequent discussions with the NRC staff, Comed has decided to withdraw proposed
footnote '#' to LaSalle County Surveillance Requirement (SR) 4.6.1.3 and the corresponding
Technical Specification Bases for footnote '#' to SR 4.6.1.3. LaSalle County will pursue this
issue during its conversion to the Improved Standard Technical Specifications.

If there are any questions regarding this issue, please contact this office.

cerely,

el7r L. I i
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

cc: H. J. Miller, Regional Administrator - Rill
M. D. Lynch, Project Manager - NRR
P. G. Brochman, Senior Resident Inspector - LaSalle
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety - IDNS
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